
From: Alldredge, Casey
To: Michlig, Paul
Subject: RE: NRC License 22-20271-01 Corrected Copy and Acknowledgment of Leak Tests
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:56:00 PM

Paul, I should have mentioned that due to the COVID-19 outbreak, all NRC personnel are working
remotely, so we will not be mailing you a hard copy of these documents.  Please print them for your
records.
Thanks,
Casey
 

From: Alldredge, Casey 
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:29 PM
To: Michlig, Paul <pmichlig@amengtest.com>
Subject: NRC License 22-20271-01 Corrected Copy and Acknowledgment of Leak Tests
 
Good afternoon Paul     
Please see the attached corrected copy of NRC License 22-20271-01 reflecting the changes you
requested in your email on April 14, 2020.  There is also a letter acknowledging the email you sent
on March 9, 2020, which provided leak tests results of the gauges you acquired.  If you have any
questions, please let me know.
Thanks,
 
Casey Alldredge
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing and Decomissioning Branch
Region IV, USNRC
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